
CETLL is excited to announce the return of theCETLL is excited to announce the return of the  
Teaching & Learning Showcase!Teaching & Learning Showcase!

Breakfast and lunch will be provided so please register by April 28.

May 2, 2025

9:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.

Muyskens Conference Room (The Summit)

Date: 

Time:

Location:

Register at forms.office.com/r/iYAkfMkt5J

Join us to learn from, share, and engage with innovative, equitable, and
student-centered pedagogical practices and projects 

at Queens College. 

Please stay tuned for the complete list of QC faculty presenters and presentations!

https://forms.office.com/r/iYAkfMkt5J

